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On May 18, 2020, Lamont issued a new Executive Order, among other 
things, closing sleep away camps, extending the prohibition on large 
gatherings and restrictions on off-track betting, indoor fitness, and movie 
theaters to June 20, His newest executive order “enhances health proce-
dures” for all day camps, requiring them to comply with the limitations on 
child group sizes and enhances health procedure requirements placed on 
child care programs.

Lamont is also preventing public summer school programs from com- 
mencing operations before July 6, 2020. The Commissioner of Education, 
in consultation with public health experts and the Reopen Connecticut 
Subcommittee on PreK-12 Education, shall issue guidance on the limited 
operation of summer school programs that are permitted to engage in- 
person classes after that date, and may issue any implementing order he 
deems necessary.

Robin Kallor is a partner at Rose Kallor, LLP. Rose Kallor, LLP regularly 
represents and advises private and public sector employers on matters 
pertaining to the employer-employee relationship, including the selection 
process, discrimination and harassment related issues and frequently 
conducts neutral workplace investigations. If you have questions about 
this legal update, please contact us at 860-361-7999. If you wish to 
receive future updates on labor and employment related topics, please 
contact Jacqueline Smith, Marketing and Creative Design Associate at 
jsmith@ccm-ct.org.

For more information about CIRMA’s Employment Practices Liability 
Helpline Program, please contact your CIRMA Risk Management 
Consultant.
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Have a question or concern about Employment Practices? 

Call CIRMA’s EPL Helpline at 833-544-4110 or email at cirmahotline@rosekallor.com
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